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Works to upgrade two netball/tennis courts at the Sea Lake Community Centre have been completed.

The design and resurfacing of the courts has increased the run off area bringing the playing surface
into line with Netball Victoria requirements and providing a safer arena for competitors. New lighting
has also been installed to training standards.

The project was funded by Sport and Recreation Victoria’s Country Football Netball Program
(5100,000) and the Sea Lake Football Netball Hockey Club ($50,000).

In addition to the widening, resurfacing and lighting of the two courts the club undertook over
$30,000 of in kind work including the installation of a new retaining wall as well as paving works.

Deb Emonson, Netball President of the Sea Lake Nandaly Tigers Football Netball Club, couldn’t be
happier with the finished result or prouder of the community’s work to realise it.

“It is fantastic to have courts that have the correct run off and equally exciting for the tennis club. This
is the only dual use facility like this in the North Central Football League. It’s a great facility and we
look forward to finishing it off with some more works on the surroundings. Everybody from members
of the football club, netball club and hockey club teamed with the community to get so much work
done and everybody was so generous with their time and equipment. This is a great base for the
whole club to build on”, she said.

“This is an outstanding upgrade to a well-used facility. This project was a great opportunity to use
local contractors where possible with concreting and electrical work. It will have great all year round
use from now on with the netball season in full swing and the upcoming tennis season”, said Mayor,
David Pollard.
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